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Canada’s privacy commissioners issue comments and 
advice on vaccine passports 
The Yukon Information and Privacy Commissioner, Diane McLeod-McKay, joined other privacy 
commissioners from across Canada today to issue a statement on vaccine passports. The joint 
statement emphasizes that such passports or other similar documents must meet the highest 
level of privacy protection. The statement also outlines key issues that should be considered and 
principles that should be followed as governments and businesses contemplate the introduction 
of vaccine passports. 

To read the news release from Canada’s territorial, provincial and federal privacy commissioners, 
click here. A link to the statement itself is included within the news release. 

Further guidance is expected next week from the Canadian Council of Parliamentary Ombudsman 
on the administrative fairness issues related to use of vaccine certification in the 
provincial/territorial public sectors.   

Contact: 

Elaine Schiman 
Communications Manager 
Office of the Yukon Ombudsman, Information and Privacy Commissioner & Public Interest 
Disclosure Commissioner 
elaine.schiman@yukonombudsman.ca 
867-332-4555 
867-334-2975 
www.yukonombudsman.ca 

Follow us on Twitter 

https://www.priv.gc.ca/en/opc-news/news-and-announcements/2021/nr-c_210519/
mailto:elaine.schiman@yukonombudsman.ca
http://www.yukonombudsman.ca/
https://twitter.com/YukonOmbIpcPidc

